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Important dates for your 

diary for this half term 

19/11/18 – Year 5 and 6 English Parent 

Workshop 9.15am – 10.15am 

23/11/18 – Year 3 and 4 English 

Parent Workshop 9.15am – 10.15am 

23/11/18 – Road Safety Play Street 

8/12/18 – F@B Winter Fair 12 – 4pm 

12/12/18 – Children’s Christmas Lunch  

12/12/18 – KS2 House Winners’ Trip 

13/12/18 – KS1 House Winners’ Trip 

13/12/18 – Reception Nativity 

Performance 10am 

14/12/18 – Reception Nativity 

Performance 2pm 

17/12/18 - Year 2 Winter 

Performance 10am and 2pm 

17/12/18 – KS2 Carol Concert 6-7pm 

St Faith’s Church 

18/12/18 – Nursery Carols pm 

19/12/18 – Year 1 Christmas Singalong 

3pm 

20/12/18 – Children’s Class Parties 

21/12/18 – Last Day – school closes at 

2pm 

 

 

 

                             Chickens!  

We are excited to announce that we have names for our new 

chickens! Lots of fantastic names were suggested by the children 

and the winning ideas were chosen by F@B. It’s fair to say the names 

are interesting to say the least, if you’d like to know what they are 

then pop over for a visit – their pictures and names are displayed by 

the chicken coop.   

                 

 

Bessemer Club 

Thank you to everyone who reregistered their children for Bessemer 

Club. If you have not done so then your child does not currently have 

a place. If you would like to register for Bessemer Club please see 

the office staff. 

We have made some changes to our administration systems for 

Bessemer Club and are now only able to change children’s days at the 

beginning of a half term. This means that once you have chosen the 

days on which your child attends they are fixed for one half term. 

They can be changed in the first week back of each half term (or 

preferably in advance the week before the half term break). Any 

cancellations must be made with one week’s notice or you will still be 

charged.  If you work shifts which regularly change, please come in 

and see the office staff about this. 

We are sorry but we are no longer able to take last minute 

bookings for Bessemer Club. 

                     Comments and Suggestions                                      

If you have any comments or suggestions that you would like to be 

considered by the parent forum please put them in the comments box 

in the office. Please note that this is for parents’ comments. If your 

children would like to make suggestions please use the school council 

suggestions box outside the bottom hall.  

 

Have a great weekend 

and please remind 

your children about 

firework safety if 

they are out and 

about. 

 

 


